
Dear Field Hockey Athletes, 

 

We are thrilled to welcome you to Jen Averill’s Spring Hockey clinic at Wake Forest University! It 

is with great excitement that we look forward to an incredible day of skill development, teamwork 

and the sheer joy of playing field hockey. 

 

Here are the essential details for the clinic: 

 

Date: February 25th, 2024 

Optional tour of Athletic facilities: 11:30 AM 

Check in: 11:30 AM in Miller 

Welcome and Staff Introduction: 12:00 PM in Rovere room 

Time: 12:10 – 3:00 PM (athletes to field) 

Academic talk with Brooke Taylor: 12:10 PM (parents) 

 

Location:  

Kentner Stadium (Building #37 on campus map) 

Wake Forest University  

1930 Wake Forest Road 

Winston-Salem, NC 27109 

 

Campus Map: 

To help you navigate our beautiful campus, please find a map of Wake Forest University here.  

 

Registration: 

To ensure a smooth start to our clinic, we kindly request that you arrive at 11:30 to complete your 

registration at Miller. 

 

Academic Advisor talk: 

https://about.wfu.edu/visiting/maps/


Our esteemed field hockey academic advisor, Brooke Taylor, will be hosting a talk specifically 

tailored for parents like yourselves. The session will delve into the academic landscape at Wake 

Forest University, shedding light on the various services and support systems available to our 

student athletes as they navigate their studies.  

 

The talk is scheduled to take place at 12:10pm in the Rovere room. There will be an opportunity 

for you to ask any question you may have regarding academics, student support, or any other 

related concerns.  

 

Medical Forms: 

For the safety of all participants, it is essential that you complete the necessary medical forms. 

These forms can be found on the Jen Averill Hockey Clinic website or by clicking on this link. Please 

make sure to have them ready when you arrive. 

 

Pinnies: 

We will be issuing pinnies to all participants, so be sure to grab yours when you arrive. These will 

help us organize teams and make the most of our clinic. 

 

Jen Averill’s Fall Hockey Clinic promises to be an unforgettable experience filled with skill-building, 

camaraderie, and a love for the game of field hockey. We’re committed to providing a supportive 

and engaging environment for athletes of all levels.  

 

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to reach out 

to us at coetzer@wfu.edu. Our dedicated staff is here to assist you. 

 

We can’t wait to see you on February 25th, at Kentner Stadium. Get ready for an exciting day of 

field hockey! 

 

Regards, 

https://www.wakefieldhockeycamps.com/uploads/clubs/JennAverillFieldHockeyCampatWakeForest/2024campmedicalform.pdf
mailto:coetzer@wfu.edu


Roxy Coetzee-Turner 

 

 


